
Indigenous All Stars game success & Kimberley Umpire Ed!

Kimberley

Upcoming Events

WELCOME
TO 2025

There was an additional Kimberley
footy team that travelled to Perth
for the Indigenous All Stars game on
the 15th February, besides the 8
talented young players selected in
the curtain raiser match. A number
of Kimbelrey umpires travelled
south to undertake training and
development from some of the
AFL’s best  officials. 
A training session with AFL umpires
Daniel Johanson, Josh Garrett and
and Gabbi Simmonds took place the
morning of the big game at WA
Football headquarters, followed by a
tour of Optus stadium pregame,
giving insight in to the preparation
required to officiate at the top level. 

29 March
Derby Junior Pre Season Carnival (see
flyer pg. 3) 

26 March
Wyndham Crocs Thriving Clubs
Program session (see flyer pg. 2)

22 March
Walk for a Bloke - Broome. Link to details:
https://www.visitbroome.com.au/event
s/walk-for-a-bloke-2025-broome

24 March
Derby Tigers Thriving Clubs Program
session (see flyer pg. 2)



Kimberley

The Port Wyndham Crocs
football club have been leading
the way in their club
development and culture
through engaging in Country
Football WA’s Thriving
Communities program.
Country Football WA in
partnership with Healthway are
engaging local clubs and
volunteers in tailored club and
community support programs.

The Derby Tigers will also
engage in this program, with
their first session details below. 

Whats happening in the region



Pre Season Football is here



Upcoming dates for Auskick & Starkick




